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USS Co., Ltd. received its first “AA” MSCI ESG rating in the ratings announced for 2023. This 

is an upgrade from the “A” rating of prior years and recognizes the strong commitment of 

USS to environmental, social and governance programs.  

 

Determined by MSCI ESG Research, the MSCI ESG ratings are recognized worldwide as an 

indicator for a company’s investments concerning ESG. There are seven ratings from “AAA” 

to “CCC.”  

 

ESG remains firmly committed to maintaining outstanding ESG performance and continuing 

to make improvements. 

 

THE USE BY USS Co., Ltd. OF ANY MSCI ESG RESEARCH LLC OR ITS AFFILIATES (“MSCI”) DATA, AND THE 

USE OF MSCI LOGOS, TRADEMARKS, SERVICE MARKS OR INDEX NAMES HEREIN, DO NOT CONSTITUTE A 

SPONSORSHIP, ENDORSEMENT, RECOMMENDATION, OR PROMOTION OF USS Co., Ltd. BY MSCI.  MSCI 

SERVICES AND DATA ARE THE PROPERTY OF MSCI OR ITS INFORMATION PROVIDERS, AND ARE PROVIDED 

‘AS-IS’ AND WITHOUT WARRANTY.  MSCI NAMES AND LOGOS ARE TRADEMARKS OR SERVICE MARKS OF 

MSCI. 

 

Reference 

USS Sustainability Website: https://www.ussnet.co.jp/en/sustainability/index.html 

USS Integrated Report: https://www.ussnet.co.jp/en/ir/library/annual/index.html 
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